
Greetings, 

I am writing to ask for your support in a
professional development opportunity that
builds a deeper understanding of how
students learn to write. The Elevate!
Academy has designed an in-depth, eleven
module course that focuses on the Science
of Writing, taught by literacy expert and
practitioner, Holly Ehle. Within each
module, I will be receiving over an hour of
content, plus resources, and access to an
exclusive online community. A lifetime
individual license is $100, and if you are
interested in supporting our entire staff
with ways to improve our writing
instruction, a lifetime school license is only
$1,000. I appreciate your consideration for
my professional growth and desire to
improve student outcomes. You can learn
more and register at
elevateyourclassroom.com.

Sincerely,

A C A D E M Y

W R I T I N G  C O U R S E
S C I E N C E  O F


